
 

 

Our ref:  TSE/LTI 
 
 
 
 
30th November 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

As we move into the final 3 weeks of this term, I would like to thank you for your support for 
the Academy. 
 
The last day of this term is Thursday 17th December. To support social distancing there will 
be a staggered end to the school day as follows: 

 

• Year 8 and Year 10 will end at 12:00 noon. They must leave site at 12:00. If they are 
walking home with siblings they should make arrangements to meet off-site.  

 

• Year 7, Year 9 and Year 11 will finish at 12:30pm.  
 
We want to remind students and their families that, as Weston will be in Tier 3, the rule of 6 
applies to our students when they leave site and they should not be gathering in the community 
after school. 
 
Hot food will be available at break and cold sandwiches will be available to take away at the 
end of the school day. 
 
I wish you and your family a relaxing and enjoyable Christmas break. We look forward to 
welcoming you all back on Tuesday 5th January when it will be a Week A. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mr T Searle 
Principal 

 
 


